
Timber Road Bridge @ Gales Creek
About

The Timber Road bridge over Gales Creek (north of Highway 6) is substandard due to its narrow lanes and showing signs of wear. It 
was constructed in 1936. 

This project will replace the old bridge with a new wider concrete structure. Temporary traffic signals will be installed to control 
traffic to cross over the bridge one direction at a time during construction

The $2.06 million bridge replacement project is funded through of the Major Streets Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP) 
Phase 3d.

CPO 13, Commissioner District 4

Media Releases:

Open House - Dec. 15, 2016

Project Contact 

Engineering and Construction Services
Capital Project Management
503-846-7800
Email: Engineering and Construction Services

Project Map

Current Activity - completed

Activity Update 11/29/16: A project open house will be held on Thursday, Dec. 15 from 5-7 p.m. at Gales Creek Fire Station
(52155 NW Old Wilson River Rd, Gales Creek) Stop by any time during the open house hours; no formal presentation in planned.

Activity Update 12/19/15: This project is currently in the preliminary design phase. Construction is anticipated to occur in 2017.

Design
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1400 SW Walnut Street, MS18, Hillsboro, OR 97123-5625
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Open House - Dec. 15, 2016
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Funding 
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Staging
Strip Map

Project Timeline

Estimated completion date: 06/30/2018 

Construction is scheduled to begin spring 2017. This date along with the estimated completion date are subject to change.
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